
Message from the Chair of Governors – Spring 2025 

 

Following on from my update last term that we had been welcoming potential new governors 
to tour the school, I’m delighted to say that Elizabeth Rew, Nikki Gubb and James Murray 
have all been appointed as governors and thank them for their willingness to volunteer their 
time. 

I also extend our thanks to Nicole Bulley for her time serving as a governor at Tuxford Primary 
Academy, most latterly as our Safeguarding Governor. Nicole has taken the decision to 
stand down due to work commitments. Her contributions will be greatly missed. 

There are governance vacancies both at TPA and across the Trust – please contact Serena 
Baines ( sbaines@diverse-ac.org.uk )  if you wish to know more. 

At our committee meetings this term, governors were pleased to hear about the broad 
curriculum offered at TPA through a range of in-school visitors, trips and visits, and extra-
curricular activities. Governors have been able to accompany groups for several of these, 
and (as always) saw the Trust’s core values of care, respect and empowerment from both 
staff and children.  

As a committee, we have also hosted our own visitors from the Trust, welcoming David 
Schwartz (Chair of the Board) and Alison Elway (Head of Governance) to our meetings during 
the spring term as part of their ongoing monitoring of Trust-level governance. 

Sue Jackson 
Chair of Governors 
Tuxford Primary Academy 
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